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LRB Number 21-1647/1 Introduction Number AB-0112 Estimate Type  Original

Description
the creation of an independent use of force review advisory board

Assumptions Used in Arriving at Fiscal Estimate

This bill creates an independent use of force review advisory board where the members would serve
renewable 3-year terms.

One of the members of this board would be jointly appointed by the dean of the University of Wisconsin Law
School and the dean of the Marquette University Law School.

It is assumed the dean of the University of Wisconsin Law School would not be required to spend a significant
amount of their time collaborating with the dean of the Marquette University Law School on this appointment
and therefore the fiscal impact would be minimal.

Long-Range Fiscal Implications

Given the assumptions above the University of Wisconsin Law School believes they can absorb the costs
associated with this bill within their currently budgeted levels.



